
Email sent to Y6 Parent/Carers on Thurs 20th March 2025 re. DVD 

 
 

 

Dear Yr 6 Parents/Carers, 

  

WWII Topic - DVD ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ (PG) 

  

As part of our World War 2 topic this term, ‘When the Siren Sounds…’ we would like to 

show Year 6 the film ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ (PG) on Wednesday 2nd April. This is the film of 

the book that many of the children have been reading.   

 
This will allow the children to visualise what life       would have been like during World 

War 2 and gain a deeper understanding of this period of time through the eyes of children 

of the time.  

  

This is a PG film, so if you prefer your child not to watch this or you have any queries or 

concerns regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact us.  If we don’t hear from you, 
we will assume that permission is granted. 

  

Yours faithfully, Yr 6 Teaching Staff 

Mrs Pulling, Mrs Carr, Miss Etheridge and Mrs Eccles  

 

 

 

 


